
NAME: PHONE: 

ADDRESS: 

EMAIL: 

DESCRIPTION QUANTITY PRICE TOTAL 

Snake River Watershed Reduced Rate Rain Barrel 
*limit 2*

$24.00 

I consent to sending a photo of the installed rain barrel to the county within 30 days of pickup.  

You may pay with a credit card over the phone (320) 216 - 4220 or mail a check payable to Pine County to the above address 

Rain Barrels On Sale! 
Reduced rate for waterfront owners on Pokegama Lake,  

Cross Lake, and the Snake River within Pine County 

Pine County is partnering with the Snake River Watershed Management Board and Recycling 
Association of Minnesota to provide rain barrels at a reduced rate (now $24, typically $90). 
Supplies are limited, so act fast!  

Orders must be received by 4:30pm on Friday, April 28th, 2023. 

Orders can be picked up at the Pine County Household Hazardous Waste Facility (405 Airport 
Rd, Pine City).  

Anticipated Pick-Up Times: 
Pine City:  May 3, 2023 - May 5, 2023 Noon-4:30pm. Morning pick-up can be arranged by appointment only 

Why Collect Rain Water? 
Roofs concentrate rain water, expediting “runoff” and 
transportation of sediment from lawns, which can cause 
pollution, particularly for homes near storm sewers, lakes, 
wetlands, and streams. Additionally, clean water is an 
increasingly precious commodity. Capturing rain water for 
slower release to lawns or gardens can save water 
resources. 

*cut along line and return to 1610 Hwy 23N, Sandstone, MN 55702 or email to erin.hoxsie@co.pine.mn.us*

$24 

Over 70% Off! 
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